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conditions 1/43/22
Now that  the  concept  of  remote  work  has  become an  everyday  occurrence,  many  companies  are
considering  ways  to  adapt  their  online  staff  motivation  and  team-building  events  to  the  new conditions.
This  article  explores  the  State  Revenue  Service’s  opinion  on  staff  sustainability  events  held  within  one
department  of  an  organisation  and  on  catering  expenses  being  included  in  staff  sustainability  event
expenses  (“SSEE”)  if  an  event  is  held  remotely.
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